
 

 

BART Major Delay on 
Pittsburgh/ Bay Point Line 

Thursday, March 31st, 2016 
 
We have received the following notice from BART: 

BART is recovering from an earlier problem. There is a major delay on the Pittsburg/Bay Point Line in 
the Pittsburg / Bay Point and SFO directions due to an obstruction on the trackway between Walnut 
Creek and Pleasant Hill. 

Your tenants may be expecting delays this morning as BART is recovering from a major 
delay.  Please continue to monitor bart.gov for updates. 
 
Please also monitor SF Gate and other news sources such as KCBS, KGO, KTVU, NBC 
Bay Area.  
 

 
As always, we encourage members to visit tmasfconnects.org to learn about your 
commute options and how to make your trip to work more manageable and 
sustainable!  
 
While you’re at our website, enter to win one of our great prizes including Warriors tickets, 
Giants tickets, theater tickets, and more!    
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